
 
 

MCCPTA Executive Committee Minutes 
Carver Education Services Center 

November 5, 2009 
 

Attendees:  Kay Romero, Kristin Trible, Rebecca Smondrowski, Carol Salsbury, DeBora 
King, Patti Twigg 

 
The MCCPTA Executive Committee voted to obtain 10 seats at $500 and a full page ad 
at $250 for the MLK Breakfast to be held on January 18, 2010. 
 
The MCCPTA Executive Committee voted to approve the following standing committee 
chairs/co-chairs: 
 
Laurie Halverson, Health/Safety 
Ted Willard and Rebecca Smondrowski, Curriculum/Education 

 
Respectfully submitted, DeBora King, Recording Secretary, BOD 

 
 


